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Next week...

We will continue World Book Week activities.

We are really looking forward to the story
barn company working with us on Tuesday 7th

March. The children will take part in a
workshop based on the well known story
We’re going on a Bear hunt.
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Story of the week

This week...

Welcome back to school we hope you all
had an enjoyable half term.

We started our week as little chefs making
some tasty pancakes and learnt a rhyme -
Mix a Pancake.

We really enjoyed the story Mr Wolf’s
Pancakes. The children listened really well
to the story and talked about their
favourite parts.
During role play we set up Old Mother
Hubbard’s shop and practised counting
pennies to buy ingredients to make
pancakes in the home corner.

Homework Challenge...
Mr Wolf’s counting activity is attached to
the newsletter.

Rhyme of the weekWorld Book Day

We had a brilliant day celebrating
World Book Day!

The children looked great in their
outfits and enjoyed talking about

their favourite story books.
Don’t forget to visit our school

website to see photographs.


